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WEDNESDAY EVENINGS:

5:50pm—Fellowship Supper
6:00pm—Committee Meetings (see calendar below)

6:30pm—MPact for Ages 2-5th grade

Engage Student Ministry for Grades 6-12

6:30pm—Women’s Bible Study
7:00pm—Men’s Bible Study

7:00pm—Bible Study& Prayer

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

1 2 3 4
No Activities
Office Closed 1 Q.’OOam— Women'’s
New Year’s Day Bible Study

5 6 7 8 9 10 11

7:30am-Men’s Fel-

lowship Breakfast 6:00pm-Stewardship | 10:00am-Women's Winter Jam in

4pm-Trail Life & Finance meeting Bible Study Columbia, SC

6:00pm-High school

12 13 14 15 16 17 18

12 Noon-Young at

12 Noon-Recharge Heart 6:00pm-Mission Team | 10:00am-Women's
meeting Bible Study

4pm-Trail Life

6:30pm-Skateland 6:30-Church Council

19 20 21 22 23 24 25

4pm-Trail Life . , e
6:00pm-Deacons’ 10:00am-Women's 6:00pm-Kids Night 6C 005 mj%Men s Chili

6:00pm-High school meeting Bible Study Out 00k

Bible study

26 27 28 29 30 31

4pm-Trail Life

10:00am-Women'’s
Bible Study

Please Note: All events, dates and times are subject to change. Please consult weekly publications for any changes.




u3 * % Birthdays

TANUARY &

o m Anniversaries

1/01—Tad Widner

1/02—Tammy Johnson

1/05—Aubrey Highsmith

1/07—Julia Grayson

1/10—Cortnie Teal

1/11— Tony Troxel

1/20—Carly Tucker, Robyn Wilson

1/22—Ruth Cliett

1/23— Cole Rabun, Gayle Weeks, & Bernard Harper

1/26—Charles Black, Chris Dillard, &
Rodney Driggers

1/30—Dot Taylor

1/31—Ken Oglesby

1/22—Matt & Alyssa Lane
1/27—Tommy & Dot Taylor
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HAVE A PRAYER REQUEST?

Your HBC Family would like to pray with and for you!

Call the HBC Office at 706.592.4501
or email Renee at
rjenkins@hephzibahbaptist.org
to be placed on the
HBC Midweek Prayer List

‘.............

Qeoecececcoccoccccel

Hephzibah Baptist Church
Hephzibah, Georgia 30815

P.O.Box 175

Return Service Requested
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ik You

Thank you to the Deacons and their wives, and all others

e
AU\

who served the Seniors the delicious lunch. We enjoyed

the food and the fellowship. Thank you for a caring church

family.

Sincerely,

The Senior Adults



